
South Carolina
February 2, 2016

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Governor of South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC29201

Dear Governor Haley:

On behalf of all who attended the Maritime Association of South Carolina's Annual
Dinner and Gala this past Friday evening, I want extend our very sincere thanks for
taking the time from your busy schedule to attend and personally accept our
Christopher Gadsden Award. Your presence was the highlight of our event.

Not only did we appreciate your words of acceptance, but your graciousness in
participating in our drawings and taking the time to allow many to have their
pictures taken with you truly made it " a great day in South Carolina"!

We look forward to working with you in the future as we continue to grow and
strengthen the maritime transportation industry throughout our State.

Sincerely,
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President
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